4th June, 1938.

¥r« X. Oldjohn,
LOVEDALE »

Dear Mr. Oldjohn,

Mr. Moghayi has written his autoblography. It is being
published in London in Bnglish but we have the option of
publighing the Xhosa version. I am sending the latter to
you and shall be glad if you look over it at your leisure
and advise us as to whether it seems suitsble for publiehtion.
woulé its orthography require extensive revisicn?t

Yours sincerely,



